
TERM 3  2017 3P  KITCHEN VOLUNTEER REQUEST  
 

 

Dear Parents of 3P students, 

Kitchen classes for 3P will be held on Thursdays from 9.15 a.m. – 10.55a.m. 

5 volunteers are needed for each session to ensure the safety of the children. If you or another adult family member/ neighbour/friend etc. are able to 

volunteer please email the dates that suit you to Euanna Evans evans.euanna.e@edumail.vic.gov.au   OR complete the form below and hand it in to MRS 

PAOLA BY  THURSDAY 29th JUNE 

Thanking you in anticipation of your support, 

Euanna Evans  

SAKG Kitchen Specialist 

 

3P Thursday  9.15 a.m. - 10.55 a.m.  

 

 

Parent Name: _____________________________  Student Name:______________________ 

Mob Tel No: ______________________________  Email Address:______________________ 

 
Please tick the dates that you are available to volunteer 
 

20th July 27th July 3rd  Aug 10th Aug 17th Aug 24th  Aug 31st  Aug 7th Sept 14th Sept 21st  Sept 

Pat Holcombe 

Jenn Collier 

Rachael Meadows 

Pat Holcombe NO KITCHEN 

MRS EVANS 

on LSL 

Pat Holcombe 

Rachael Meadows 
NO KITCHEN 

MRS EVANS 

on LSL 

NO KITCHEN 

MRS EVANS 

on LSL 

Pat Holcombe 

Jenn Collier 

Rachael Meadows 

Pat Holcombe Pat Holcombe 

Jenn Collier  

Rachael Meadows 

NO KITCHEN 

CONCERT 

WEEK 

 
NB: The children will need to bring lunch from home in the NO KITCHEN weeks. 

 
 
 

 

mailto:evans.euanna.e@edumail.vic.gov.au

